
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  

  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                         17th May 2022 
 

 
Foxes trip for Fishbourne Roman Palace 

 
We are pleased to announced that Foxes will be visiting the historic and fantastic Fishbourne 
Palace on Tuesday 12th July, for our Fantastic Finish to our Romans topic. Being able to 
immerse children in a ‘Roman civilisation environment’ will develop their knowledge of the topic. 
During the trip, the children will take part in a workshop that showcases how Roman children were 
educated. We will also learn the history of Fishbourne, who lived there, why it was built and when it 
was erected.  
 
We plan to leave school at 9am prompt so the children will need to be in school for 8.40 am 
please. We will then travel by coach, returning to school by 3:30pm. If there are any delays to our 
arrival we will contact you all via e-schools. Children should be collected from the KS2 entrance at 
3:30pm.  
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch (ideally in a rucksack), a snack and a drink which 
should not be fizzy or in a glass bottle. We will be outside some of the day, and on foot for most of 
it, therefore we suggest the children wear comfortable, sensible trousers and trainers. However, for 
easy identification, they must wear school uniform 'tops'. Please ensure your child is appropriately 
dressed for the day’s weather e.g. sun cream/sunhat/warm coat/wet weather gear. We ask that 
children do not bring any spending money on the day.  
 
To help cover the costs of this event, we are asking for a one-off contribution of £21.50 to be 
submitted via ParentPay by Tuesday 29th June (families who fall within the pupil premium 
category are not asked to contribute).  
 
Please complete the permission form and lunch request by clicking on the following google form 
link. https://forms.gle/qfLoNdTQxrR6dXT86 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask us. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 

Ms Jessica Messam                       Ms Tracy Reilly 
 

Foxes Class Teachers 
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